
Dear Prayer Partners,  

When we wrote our last update we asked you all to pray for the  Lord to work in 
young people’s hearts who were attending a VBS in Wayland, Missouri. God 
answered your prayers and on Friday night several kids called on Jesus to save 
them! Gloria had the privilege of leading an eleven year old girl to trust Christ as her 
Savior! There is no greater joy than seeing souls trust Christ to save them!   

God has blessed us with several really good meetings over the summer. We were 
thankful to be in three churches in Missouri, several in Virginia, West Virginia, 
Florida, and Alabama! Our hearts are full of gratitude to all the people who have 
shown kindness to us from these churches.  

In the last couple of months two additional churches have decided to partner in 
helping us take the Gospel to the unreached in Brazil! We are thankful to 
currently be at 33% of our needed support! 

Praises: 
* Five Kids Saved at V.B.S! 
* Two New Supporting Churches!  
* God’s Amazing Hand of Provision! 
* Answers to Specific Prayers!  
* Eliana’s Flexibility and Good Health while Traveling! 

Special Prayer Request: 
*Salvation of a Hispanic Family we’ve Befriended  

Please join us in praying that we will be a blessing to everyone we meet over the 
next couple of months, that we would  witness to the lost we come in contact with, 
and that the Lord would use us to help challenge young people regarding missions.  

Thank you for lifting us up to the throne of grace often. Please let us know how we 
can best pray of you. Your communication encourages our hearts.  

Your Missionaries to Brazil,  

Jed, Gloria, and Eliana Duarte 


